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TO: Napa County Flood Control and Water Conservation District

FROM: Richard Thomasser - District Manager

REPORT BY: Andrew Butler - District Engineer

SUBJECT: Napa River/ Napa Creek Flood Protection Project Update

RECOMMENDATION

Monthly update on the progress of the Napa River Napa Creek Flood Protection Project.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The District Engineer will update the Flood Board on the progress of the Napa River/ Napa Creek Flood
Protection Project.

FISCAL IMPACT

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No
Is it currently budgeted? No
Where is it budgeted? NA
Is it Mandatory or Discretionary? Discretionary
Discretionary Justification: To provide a project update to the flood board.
Is the general fund affected? No
Future fiscal impact: NA
Consequences if not approved: NA
Additional Information NA
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File #: 23-0646, Version: 1

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No
Is it currently budgeted? No
Where is it budgeted? NA
Is it Mandatory or Discretionary? Discretionary
Discretionary Justification: To provide a project update to the flood board.
Is the general fund affected? No
Future fiscal impact: NA
Consequences if not approved: NA
Additional Information NA

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: N/A

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

District staff are currently engaged in completion of the last two increments of the Napa River/Napa Creek
Flood Protection Project (Project) that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) has determined to be in the
federal interest to pursue.  These increments are the Floodwalls North of the Bypass Project and the Imola to
Hatt Floodwalls Project.  At the current time, staff are progressing the design of the Floodwalls North of the
Bypass Project towards a projected construction start in 2025.  Staff are also working with the USACE to
outline their role in approval/acceptance of the NCFCWCD’s design and construction efforts of these projects.
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